
Life and Work – April 18, 2021 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING:   
Congregation, St James United Church 
 
There will be a meeting of the congregation, members, and interested adherents, to receive a report from 
the Search Committee, including their recommendation for a new full time Minister for St. James. A vote on 
this report will be taken at this meeting. 
 
DATE:  Monday, April 26, 2021 
TIME:   7:00 pm 
PLACE: In Person at the church.  We are hoping to have ZOOM and / or telephone access as well. Details 
will be forwarded as soon as we have this confirmed. 
 
PRE- REGISTRATION is required for any who wish to attend. Only those registered will receive the contact 
details for the meeting. In Person capacity is limited to 100 people. I encourage as many as are able to 
attend in person.  Please register early by calling the Registration Line at 700-6064 from 11:00 am - 4:00 
pm.  Monday - Friday. Also advise your chosen method of attendance so we can provide you with 
appropriate details. 
 
Marilyn Adams 
Chair 
 
We would like to extend our condolences to Deanna and Guy Matthews on the passing of Deanna's 
mom, Joyce Burton, who passed away on April 7, 2021 at the Agnes Pratt Home. The funeral took place on 
April 11th from La Scie. 
 
It is with great pleasure to announce that we have a new Office Administrator. Her name is Tracy Bishop 
and her hours are 10 am - 2 pm, Monday to Friday. Please feel free to give the office a call to introduce 
yourself. 
 
We are also happy to spread the news that our limit for services has been bumped up to 100! 
Registration is still required. Call 700-6064 anytime between 11 am and 4 pm, Monday to Friday. 
 
We would like to acknowledge the following donations to the General Fund in loving memory of 
Winona Kelsey: 
 
*from David and Sylvia Hudson. 
*from Jim Burton. 
*from Ruby Hiscock. 
*from George and Jean White. 
*from Shirley Downey. 
*from Linda and Charlie Babstock. 
*from Aubrey and Ruby Hill. 
*from Menetha and Sid Dyke. 
*from Gilbert and Lillian Thomas. 
*from Peter and Shirley Barbour. 
 
 We would like to acknowledge the following donations to the Memorial Fund: 
 
*in loving memory of Winona Kelsey from Sidney, Judith, Linda, and Janet Kelsey. 
*in loving memory of Winona Kelsey from Jack and Florence        Head. 
*in memory of loved ones from Sam and Brenda Butt. 



 
 

 
We would like to acknowledge the following donation to the Cemetery Fund: 
 
*in memory of Winona Kelsey from Vera Marshall. 
 
We would like to acknowledge the following donation to the Music Program: 
 
*in memory of Winona Kelsey from Mark and Doreen Brown. 
 
We would like to acknowledge the following donations to the Bethany Danielle Pike Memorial Camp 
Fund: 
 
*In loving memory of Joanne Hapgood, BN, RN as we remember her on her passing April 19, 2013. Love 
Mom and Dad. 
 
*in loving memory of Joanne Hapgood, BN, RN as we remember her on her passing April 19, 2013. Love 
Stephen, Susan, and Rebecca Pike. 
 
*in memory of Winona Kelsey from Dave and Dot Hapgood. 
 
 
The Community Sector Council NL 
 
It is hard to believe it is a year ago that our lives were changed so dramatically. The work and fortitude 
of community organizations and volunteers to be creative and to provide such extraordinary support to so 
many people is amazing. But there is so much to be done and so many important discussions to have. 
Once again in April we will be reaching out to celebrate Volunteer Week April 18-24, 2021 with the 
theme The Value of One, The Power of Many, which will celebrate the many acts of kindness of individuals. 
 
Watch our website communitysector.nl.ca for learning events and other sector news.  
 
 
 
 
 


